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TO: All Interested Persons "
FROM:  Jason Haas, Legal Division
DATE:  May 31,2011 l\wm
RE: Project No. 3;897’? comment deadline
The Public Utility Commission is scheduled to hold a workshop on June 22,
2011 to discuss the ERCOT report "Review of the Potential Impacts of Proposed
Environmental Regulations on the ERCOT System,” and the effect of the proposed
regulations on reserve adequacy in ERCOT. The Commission has also requested comments
from interested persons on the ERCOT report. The Commission has received a request to
extend the deadline to file comments to take into account ERCOT’s 2011 Capacity, Demand
and Reserves Report, which will be released today. Therefore, the deadline is moved to
Monday, June 13, 2011 for interested persons to file comments.
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